THECOLLEGE
MUSIC SOCIETY

Proposal Notification: 2024 CMS National
Conference

Dear Yaxi Gao,

Greetings from The College Music Society. | am pleased to inform you that
your proposal for the 2024 CMS National Conference has been accepted!
Below you will find a link to an official letter of invitation to participate in the
conference, which will take place in Washington, D.C., November 7-9, 2024.

If you have any questions about your proposal’s acceptance or the conference,
please contact Charlie Chadwell of the CMS office.

http://www.music.org/pdf/conf/natl/2024/added presenter PDFs/Added Prese
nter Letters All 33.pdf

We look forward to your participation!
Sincerely,
Rachel Roberts

Chair, Program Committee
2024 CMS National Conference

| 312 East Pine Street, Missoula MT 59802 USA
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